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Acceptance of Public Improvements
Gillerson’s Grubbery
Proj. No. 15.146

LS#/S.0/08S

Developer: Engineer:

Gillerson’s Grubbery Tebrugge Engineering
Dan Emerson John Tebrugge

FAX: N/A FAX: (630) 552-4392

Please start procedures for acceptance of the public improvements for the above referenced
project. Our inspectors have conducted a final inspection of the improvements. The owner
has made all required repairs and has submitted record drawings. The following is the

amount of the

ORIGINAL CASH SECURITY AMOUNT: $7,402.00

20% MAINTENANCE CASH AMOUNT: $1,480.00

If you have any questions, let me know.
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